
CALL FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST

2024 econext Conference Research Posters

econext is calling for expressions of interest from graduate students and postdocs conducting relevant

research that would be of interest to attendees of the econext’s 2024 Conference. The conference is to

take place on Wednesday October 30th, 2024 at the Delta Hotel and Conference Centre in St. John’s, NL.

Participants will present their projects via posters. Posters will be presented 11:30 AM - 2:30 PM.

Participants will be given poster board space of 43” by 45”.

The research posters must be related to the green economy. For example, research posters could focus

on increased efficiency, reduced waste, reduced greenhouse gas (GHG) emissions, cleantech or clean

energy - any of which results in improved environmental outcomes. Successful applicants will receive

support from Memorial University’s Research Innovation Office towards the production of printing

material, and education around IP considerations in developing their presentation materials.

INSTRUCTIONS FOR SUBMISSIONS

Please include with your submission:

▪ Title of research or project

▪ 250-word (approx.) summary of research

▪ Presenter’s name, department, program of study, and brief biographical statement

Please submit by email to Jenny Mallard, Green Career Development Coordinator with econext, at

jenny@econext.ca.

DEADLINE

The deadline for submitting questions for the expression of interest is Friday, October 4, 2024 at 4:00

PM. The deadline for submissions is Wednesday October 9th at 3:00 PM. Submissions will be reviewed

on the basis of relevance to the green economy and the significance of the content to the clean growth

sectors in Newfoundland and Labrador.

mailto:jenny@econext.ca

